Spencer Daye:

This project has shown us how to bring a bunch of different people together to accomplish something that seemed impossible to do on our own. We have connected with a lot of individuals over the past year, and we owe them much thanks. On behalf of my class, and Waterdown District High School, I would like to thank the following people:
· Mr. MacIntyre
· Greg Hardwick and HGH Granite
· The Rotary Clubs of Waterdown and Flamborough
· The Flamborough Review
· Councillor Rob Pasuta
· Mr. Kevin MacLeod, Canadian Secretary to the Queen
· Principal Michelle Visca
· And especially Councillor Judi Partridge, Alison Morrison and the City of Hamilton
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